P. 0. Drawer 2038,
Pittsburgh 30, Pa.,
September 18, 1947.

Dr, H. B. Stenzel,

Bureau of Economic Geology,
University of Texas,
Austin, Texas.

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Thanks for your letter of July 22, concerning my AAPG
application, I think the Gulf R. & D, Co. is 2 very excellent
outfit--with regard to Pittsburgh I'1l let you know later.

At the time of the Denver AAPG meeting you inquired
about dielectric separation apparatus and I believe I sent you
the wiring diagram, etc. on an outfit that we had built, You
seemed to feel that such apparatus would be quite valuable in
separating microfossils, I wonder if you would give me the
benefit of your experiences if you have attempted to separate
microfossils by this method. .

Sincerely yours,

ﬁa—-—_a&(‘

Duncan icConnell
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